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Comments: | am extremely concerned about recent news of opening the Tongass to additional clear-cutting. |
absolutely do not support an increase in annual timber contracts in the Tongass National Forest.

The fishing and tourism value of SE Alaska is worth FAR more than the clearcuts that would damage streams,
rivers, and the marine environment.



